
OPS would like to help bring awareness for Progeria.  My name is Tess 
Tauchert and Ms. Bozios agreed for us to participate in  

Hats ON for Progeria.   
 

Progeria is a genetic disorder that occurs once in about every 4 to 8 million 
people.  Children with Progeria usually do not live past 15.   

I hope that everyone will wear a hat to school on April 19th  and bring in 
some spare change.  We will take all the proceeds and donate them to The 

Progeria Project.  I also have a website you can visit to donate. 
	
  

h#p://prf.donorpages.com/HatsON2016/TessTauchert/	
  
	
  

Thank you for helping OPS help children with Progeria. 


